
 
 

Proposed By-Law Changes 8-26-19 
 

 
 
 
The Liberty Lake / MeadowWood Men’s Club board of directors has 
proposed the following change to the By-Laws of the club: 
 
 
Delete the following from Article V: 
 
A newsletter shall be published prior to the spring and annual meeting.  
Additional newsletters may be published at the discretion of the board of 
directors.  The spring newsletter shall include a schedule of events and 
meeting dates for the coming year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by By-Laws committee.  Chair, Ed Sonderman.  Members, Gary Hann, Stan 
Brazington 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For your information: 
 
The club no longer publishes newsletters.  Club news including tournament schedules, by-
laws, board members, local rules, etc. can be found at the club website:  
https://llmwmc.club  
 

 
 
 


